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Dear Sir/madam
We would like to formally object to this plan with specific reference to sites
HG2-41, HG2-12, HG3-2, HG3-3, HG3-4.

As 18 and 15 year old boys who have lived in Horsforth all our lives while we do
not have much of an understanding of all the policies and legislation we would
like you to understand what these sites mean to us .

We want to object as the loss of these green areas would have a big impact on
our upbringing and childhood and that of many of our friends from the Horsforth
area. These areas have provided us and our piers with the space to walk, play
out in the fresh air, sledge, cycle, pick strawberries, see wildlife including deer,
weasles(or stoats), bats, numerous birds including Red Kites, kestrels, Jays
,Woodpeckers, Tree creepers, collect and play conkers,climb trees, watch a horse
been born in one of the fields then watch its growth and progress,see the local
chickens and understand where eggs come from.

We are not from a privileged background but along with many of our friends have
enjoyed a childhood full of the above experiences because we have been able to
access the sites mentioned above which are on our doorstep.It is sad to think
that if this plan goes ahead this would be lost for future generations. It seems
crazy when people are always on about kids been inside and on computers all
day and how there is a problem with lack of exercise that these areas which
provide the facilities for all of the mentioned childhood activities could be lost
forever.

James and Charlie fletcher
74 Rawdon Road , Horsforth.
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